                                                       EAST HARDIN MIDDLE SCHOOL

                                   SITE BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL PROCEEDINGS

                                                                           (MINUTES)

                                                  GLENDALE, KY       SEPTEMBER 14, 2005

The East Hardin Middle School Site Based Decision Making Council met at East Hardin Middle School at  4:10  P.M., on the    14th      day of                 September__             2005,

With the following members present:

(1.)  Paul C. Connelly, Jr.     (2.)  Todd Haydon     (3.)  Kate Bateman     (4.)  Becky Smith

(5.)  Carla Wallace
Call to Order  - Mr. Paul Connelly called the meeting to order.

SY 05-06 Order #1  -  Approval of the June 8, 2005 Regular SBDM Meeting Minutes – The motion was made by Kate Bateman and seconded by Carla Wallace to approve the minutes of the June 8, 2005 Regular SBDM Meeting.  With there being no disagreement from any council member, the motion passed by consensus and the minutes were approved.

Recognition of Visitors  -   Mary Carruthers – Technology Committee

Committee Reports

Budget Committee –  No Report.

Climate Committee – No Report.  However, Mr. Connelly questioned what needed to be done with the Climate Committee because of the recent changes in it’s role/function/mission.  Mr. Haydon suggested that the Climate Committee be dissolved as a Standing Committee and be set up as an Ad Hoc Committee. Discussion followed.

SY 05-06 Order #2  -  Dissolve Climate Committee as a Standing Committee and Set it Up as an Ad Hoc Committee – The motion was made by Todd Haydon and seconded by Carla Wallace to dissolve the Climate Committee as a Standing Committee and set it up as an Ad Hoc Committee with members to be named as the need arises.  With there being no disagreement from any council member, the motion passed by consensus and the Climate Committee will be dissolved. 

Curriculum Committee – No Report.

Professional Development Committee – No Report.

Technology Committee –  Mary Carruthers distributed a handout which listed the recent activities of the Technology Committee.  Listed on this handout were items purchased with KETS Funds, information about a new computer donated by Wal-Mart, the status of our HP laser printer, and a new printer that was purchased with local money for Ryan Reynolds.

Textbook Committee – No Report.

Title I Budget Approval – Mr.Connelly informed the Council that Tom Smith is our Title I Teacher this school year.  Included in everyone’s packet was a copy of the Title I Budget for SY 2006 that needs to be approved and sent to the Central Office.  The budget was discussed.

SY 05-06 Order #3  -  Title I Budget Approval – The motion was made by Kate Bateman and seconded by Todd Haydon to approve the Title I Budget as presented.  With there being no disagreement from any council member, the motion passed by consensus and the Title I Budget was approved.

Crossway Pregnancy Resource Center – Mr. Connelly included a copy of a letter that was sent to him by the Crossway Pregnancy Resource Center in each Council Member’s packet.  Mr. Connelly wanted the SBDM Council to be aware of this facility and their desire to expand their program here at East Hardin.  They are currently doing a program during the day in Jennie Beaver’s Health Class.  This year, they are wanting to offer 2 after school sessions (one in the fall and one in the spring) in addition to the ones during the day.  The only concerns the Council had were:  1) Parent Permission Slips; 2) Transportation; and 3) School Representative Present.

Personnel Issues – Mr. Connelly informed the Council that we have been approved for an additional full time teacher.  Interviews have already been done and the three different teachers Mr. Connelly offered the job to all declined.  Mr. Connelly has talked with Sheila Lewis and she has agreed to come back through Christmas with the job being reposted at that time.  Sheila Lewis is also checking into unretiring.  Discussion followed. 

Assessment Scores – Mr. Connelly informed the Council that the Assessment Scores will be coming out tomorrow.  He cannot talk about them at this time.  It was suggested that Mr. Connelly meet with all the faculty tomorrow after school is dismissed to distribute copies of the Assessment Scores.

County-Wide Drug Testing Program – Mr. Connelly included in each member’s packet a copy of an e-mail from Dr. Hughes in regard to going to county-wide drug testing.  This county-wide drug testing would include not only the athletic programs but all extra-curricular activities.  In addition, they are looking at doing this not only at the high school level but at the middle school level also.  Discussion followed.  The questions our council members have with this program are: 

  1)   What are the consequences that will be imposed if a child tests positive

2)   Definition of what groups will be considered as an extra-curricular activity

  3)   School Dances

4)  Address the possibility of hiring school nurses (part time/full time) to handle the samples

      rather than paying a stipend

Correspondence – None.

New Business –  Mr. Connelly reviewed all the recent accident reports with the council members.  There were no major accidents during this time period.

Other – Mr. Haydon had a teacher inquiring how the Discipline Form got changed.  Do we still have a Discipline Committee and did the Discipline Committee make this change?   Mr. Connelly explained that the Discipline Committee is an Ad Hoc Committee and that Ms. Rider requested the form be modified.

SY 05-06 Order #4  -  Motion to Adjourn the September 14, 2005 Regular SBDM Meeting – The motion was made by Becky Smith and seconded by Todd Haydon to adjourn the September 14, 2005 Regular SBDM meeting.  With there being no disagreement from any council member, the motion passed by consensus and the meeting was adjourned.

                                    Signed___________________________________________

                                                               Paul C. Connelly, Jr.         Chairperson 

                                    Signed___________________________________________

                                                                Bob Wade             Vice-Chairperson             

                                    Signed____________________________________________

                                                                Kate Bateman       Elected Alternate Chairperson
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